
Thursday, February 7, 2025 

Announcements 

Seniors 

To celebrate National Counselor Appreciation Week, let’s 
get to know your counselors.  Ms. Leticia Anaya earned her 
Bachelor’s Degree at Cal State L.A.  She enjoys 
empowering students to believe in themselves and 
recognize their worth. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning Dons!  Do you want to impress that special 
someone?  A very attractive quality is having good grades.  
For Dons, By Dons is here to help you.  Today’s tutoring 
during 6th period is ENGLISH, HISTORY & WORLD 
LANGUAGES.  Just check in with your Advisory teacher 
and ask him or her for a green slip to Room 504.  You can 
also stop by Room 504 and see Ms. Gutierrez for an 
Advisory green slip.  Remember, students helping other 
students to achieve is the greatest way to rise together. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Seniors:  Have you ordered your cap and gown 
yet?  If not, go to the Senior Info section of SVDons.com 
and click on the link to Jostens to get your order in today.  
Make sure you are ready for graduation and don’t wait 
until the last minute! 

No Games Today! 
 

Sports 

Hey Dons!  Just a reminder that we will be having Sadies 
on February 21st from 7pm-11pm.  Tickets will be sold 
starting February 10th during Brunch and Lunch, so make 
sure to purchase your tickets early!  We hope to see you 
guys there! 

Yearbook 

Attention Dons:  The yearbook has officially sold out!!  We 
want to thank the DONS community for supporting the 
yearbook throughout the years and making this another 
sold out year.  If you have not already purchased a  
yearbook, we will be placing an additional order for more 
yearbooks soon.  At this point, the only way to guarantee 
yourself a yearbook is to purchase one by March 1st.  We 
will not be placing a third order, so do not delay.   
Purchases can be made at yearbookforever.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Senior Best Winners:  There is going to be a mandatory 
meeting for all winners TODAY during Lunch in Room 
513, Mr. Garcia’s classroom.  All winners must be present 
in order to be able to participate in the Senior Best  
photoshoot and appear in the yearbook.  The meeting will 
start ten minutes after the bell rings, so grab your lunch 
and head upstairs as soon as possible.  Attendance is  
mandatory, do not make plans for off campus lunch if you 
plan on being in the photoshoot!  If you have any  
questions, please see Mr. Garcia in Room 513.  

Clubs & Activities 



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, February 6, 2025  

Group C 

has duty this week 


